
MEDIA 

RELEASE 
Council Accounts 

Council advises that there has been a delay in the distribution of invoices to customers for 
some services specifically Electricity, and Water Assurance accounts. 

While this only applies to a limited number of customers Council will extend the due date 
for the following accounts until 1 March 2021; 

1. December monthly and quarterly Electricity Accounts due 31 January 2021, and 
2. Six monthly and monthly Water Assurance accounts due 31 January 2021. 

Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you have any questions, please contact Customer Care – either in person, via email 
customercare@nirc.gov.nf or by phone on +6723 22244. 
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